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Dear Lawmakers, 

My name is Chad Kernutt and I urge you to vote YES on SB-409. I'm a father of 3 

children currently in school. I have a lot of nieces and nephews that are in school 

right now. Us parents have every right to access the syllabus and daily scope and 

sequence of the materials so that we know the curriculum that's being taught to our 

children and be able to see the coursework for the entire term that the teachers will 

be teaching our children. This will place accountability on teachers who try to go 

outside of planned materials and teachings and insert a personal/political agenda into 

the teaching and doing things with our children that would be inappropriate by the 

educators and that parents would take issue with. This bill would show that the 

state/government is looking out for the best interests and rights of the children and 

their parents and not looking out for and only interested in the interests and wants of 

these hyper-political teachers unions. Please do the right thing lawmakers and look 

out for the children and families of Oregon and don't turn your back on us to swear 

alegiance and loyalty to the unions who stuff some of yours political coffers. Please 

vote YES on SB-409. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


